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Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating 

an appreciation of the Visual Arts in 

the community 

 

CHANGED:  **24th  NOV MEETING NOTICE **  
   Board:  6:00 p.m. 

General:  6:30 p.m. 
 

This month’s meeting will be held at the Uniontown Library 

Second Floor meeting room. 
Visit our new Web Site   uniontownartclub.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

What’s Next? 

Nov 24  Uniontown Library BOD at 6:00 p.m. General Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

Nov 11  Veterans Parade – Uniontown 

Nov 14 Deliver art to JAMES PHOTOGRAPHIC 

Nov 19 Holiday Parade 

Nov 19-28 Art display in window the Hostetler’s building (thrift shop space) 

Nov 28 Art sale only on Small Business Day during the day. 

Dec 5th  Holiday Sale and Show – Uniontown Park Inn 

Jan  UAC Holiday Party 
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From the PRESIDENT’S Desk:     November 2015 

 

Let me be the first to wish a Merry Christmas and Happy Holiday season to all of you.  With 

Thanksgiving close at hand, we as a club have a lot to be thankful for this past year.  Christmas 

brings us to our 8th annual holiday show and with the New Year comes our annual post-holiday 

dinner. 

We have one more opportunity this year to not just sell our art, but to also present to the 

community a high quality of art, right here in their own area, created by talented local artisans.   

If as a member you have not participated in one of the recent shows, I ask that you stop by, say 

hello and see what your club has been presenting to the community.   Even though we want to 

sell our work, we have tried to create a mini museum, not a crafters mall environment with 

booths of sellers.  Our guest book comments from our last three shows have one common word 

(wonderful).  We have tried to create a mini-museum environment and a pleasant experience for 

our guest.   

Stop by the main street window display that several members have created for the downtown 

small business day Nov. 29th.  Stephanie has taken the lead in this project and has done an 

outstanding job of organizing everything.   

P.S.     I look forward to this year’s Holiday Show, our last two holiday shows have been like a 

social event for the members participating, hopefully we can continue this as a tradition. 

Meeting Agenda November 24th  

* Board of Directors’ Meeting*    

 Reading of minutes:        Secretary:  Ann Cehula 

 Treasurers Report: Treasure:   Heleen Karpel 

 Presidents Report:  President:  Peter Pasqua  

 Committees :  

 Report on Dec. show 

 New Business:  

 Art window display 

*  General meeting *  24 Nov 2015 

 Speaker, Fran Zajac from Uniontown Newspaper 

 DEC. Show discussion 


